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RIDGE ROAD DETOUR NOTICE 

 

 

The Cherokee County Roadway Capital Program announces that Ridge Road will be 

closed to through traffic between Sixes Road and Bells Ferry Road, from August 13, 

2018 through August 24, 2018, for intersection realignment associated with the Bells 

Ferry Road at Ridge Road Intersection Improvement project. 

 

A posted detour will be provided during the duration of the construction. The detour 

route utilizes Sixes Road and Bells Ferry Road.  Access to Sixes Elementary School will 

be made from the Sixes Road end of Ridge Road. 

 

Cherokee County appreciates the public’s patience during the detour period and requests 

that motorists obey the detour for their safety as well as for the safety of all contractors’ 

personnel. 

 

Questions regarding the detour should be directed to the Cherokee County Roadway 

Capital Program at (678)493-6077. 

 

 

 

 


